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RE Official information Act request CDHB 10558 
 
I refer to your email dated 10 March 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB regarding funds paid directly to Christchurch Mosque attack 
victims. Specifically: 
 

 Information pertaining to the amount of funds paid by your Agency/ Organisation / Department / 
Ministry directly to victims of the March 15 2019 terror attacks on the two Christchurch Mosques. 
This request relates to payments made from 15 March, 2019 to 31 December, 2020.  

 
Canterbury DHB has not paid any money to the victims of the 15 March 2019 attacks on the two 
Christchurch Mosques.  
 
I trust this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Acting Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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